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Hello Mr Gorell,

I’m so thrilled to read the board is voting on a grant for the Conejo Community Outreach Diaper
Bank tomorrow. This nonprofit is incredible and provides diapers to so many families in need. As a
mother of two, I know how important access to basic supplies is, and I can’t think of a more
important cause for our community. They’ve provided over one million diapers in the past three
years, and $40,000 would help countless more families - it’s truly incredible to think of the positive
effects of this gift. Thank you so much for voting for such an amazing organization.

With gratitude,
Cassie Huennekens Pensky
Ventura county resident
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